From: Karen Campbell
To: City Clerk Group
Subject: development thoughts

Date: Monday, July 17, 2023 9:16:10 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear City of Goleta,

Usually, the developers build the most density to get the most bang for their buck. Seldom do they think about the environment or the people involved.

Any development that puts cars in " other areas" has yet to consider the client's needs.

This development, as it stands, sounds like a disaster waiting to happen.

With gratitude, Karey Campbell

Karen Campbell, M, A, CCC-SP CEO/Founder of Community Counts Inc. 310-396-2291

All information in this email is confidential and the property of Community Counts. The data is intended only for the individual or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient, you are notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all original copies.